# Hydetown Happenings

News from the Nest



The 2023 field trips have been finalized.

1st grade - Living Treasures Animal Park

2<sup>nd</sup> grade – Keystone Safari

3<sup>rd</sup> grade – Olympic Fun Center

4th grade – Erie Seawolves Baseball Game

5<sup>th</sup> grade – Splash Lagoon

All field trips are scheduled in May. More information will be coming on the details of your child's trip.

### **Carnegie Science Center**

On Monday, March 6 Carnegie Science Center visited Hydetown Elementary. "The Science of Hockey" assembly was held for all students. This assembly involved cryogenic chemistry, air hockey hovercrafts, and bowling ball pendulums. Additionally, learners had the opportunity to visit several learning stations where they worked through various hands-on experiments.

### Free Breakfast & Lunch

As a reminder, the Titusville Area School District offers free breakfast and free lunch to all students. To-go breakfasts are also offered to learners who are tardy to school.

### **Yearbook Sales Ending**

Yearbooks can be ordered until 3/17/23. The cost is \$14. Orders can be placed online by visiting interstate.com/flyerentry/75361Z. You can also return the flyer that was sent home with cash or a check made payable to Inter-State Studio & Publishing Co.





## March 2023

### **Upcoming Events**

- March 6
  - Carnegie Science Center visits Hydetown Elementary
- March 8
  - Last Day of Current Specials Rotation



- March 9
  - New Specials Rotation (Art & PE)
  - · PTG Meeting, 8 am
- March 15
  - TMS Musical Visit Newsies
- March 16
  - Master Gardeners visit 1<sup>st</sup> Grade
- March 17
  - · Act 80 Day No School
- March 29
  - End of 3<sup>rd</sup> Quarter
- March 30
  - Beginning of 4<sup>th</sup> Quarter

### **Water Bottles**

A reminder that learners are allowed to bring water bottles to school to use throughout the day. Please keep in mind that the only item permitted in the bottle is water. All other drinks (Gatorade, Prime, juice, etc.) can be packed in a lunch box to drink during lunch. The school has water filling stations that learners can use to refill their bottles. Thank you for your cooperation.

### Benefit Walk/Run Update

Our PTG has been busy getting ready for our annual Benefit Walk which is the only fundraiser that we do throughout the year. This year, we are again hosting this event as a 5K/1-mile Walk/Run and will be holding it at Hydetown Elementary on Saturday, May 12 at 9 am. You have the option of walking the course, running the course or doing something in between! PTG is continuing to make plans for the event and more information will be coming out so stay tuned. We thank you for your continued support of our events and programs!